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For the health of the all Australians, and around the world progress is needed to allow rapid change 

in public opinion where food choices are concerned. To hide the processes of agriculture and the 

cruelty inherent in the industry is to limit people's choices by keeping them ignorant. It is foolish 

indeed to invest in and protect an industry which abuses the land and it's people, further more it is 

the responsibility of the government to serve it's people by providing a future where the country is a 

prosperous one; which can only be a truth when climate change is fully addressed and the larger 

impact of agriculture revealed to be the main culprit. 


